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Bakulina, Ellen <Ellen.Bakulina@unt.edu>
Wed 7/29/2020 12:46 PM
To:  Brand, Benjamin <Benjamin.Brand@unt.edu>; Slottow, Stephen <Stephen.Slottow@unt.edu>; Timothy Jackson
<shermanzelechin@gmail.com>; Cubero, Diego <Diego.Cubero@unt.edu>; Heidlberger, Frank
<Frank.Heidlberger@unt.edu>

Hi All,

When we had our "emergency" meeting on Sunday, I said that my contribution to the "Call
for responses to Ewell" formulation was to suggest that the Call should be inclusive--that we
must welcome different kinds of perspectives. I have just reviewed those emails one more
time, and this is actually untrue: the idea of inclusivity was already there in Levi's original
draft, and it was further mentioned by Andrew Chung. So it wasn't my suggestion at all. 

Just making sure that it's all fair!

All best,
-Ellen 

Ellen Bakulina (she, her, hers)
Zoom: 688 611 7365
Assistant Professor of Music Theory, University of North Texas College of Music 
1155, Union Circle, Denton, TX, 76203, USA

Chair, Russian Music Theory Interest Group, SMT
Executive board member, Texas Society for Music Theory
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